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Hello members of Dog Guide Handlers Australia,

Welcome to our latest edition of our Newsletter where we update you on  what's been happening with  DGHA.

 

This email newsletter is our method of keeping members informed of DGHA business, so it is important to keep our members database up to date.  Accordingly, if your contact details change, an email message to advise us of the changes would be appreciated. 

DGHA has now hosted two online web conference members meetings, with invited international guest speakers.  
 

We have had a presentation from the Fidelco Foundation in the USA, which exclusively breeds and trains German Shepherds as guide dogs. 

 

We have also just hosted a special presentation from Cheng Hock Kua, who is a blind dog guide handler,  and he has established the first Guide Dog Services in Singapore.
 

If you missed these meetings, an audio recording will be made available online for download.  We will advise members when a download file is available.

 We are also currently working towards confirming a speaker for a future  members' meeting who will talk about dealing with challenging and difficult behaviours in our  dogs.

 

DGHA would like to know what issues are of significance to members, and in coming months we will host focus topic discussions, where members can meet to share information, and discuss these issues.  Please email us with any topics that you may be interested to discuss.

Work has also begun to seek Incorporation of our Association.  This is quite  a considerable process and requires that we develop a Constitution as well 
as advertise our intent to become incorporated.  Again more information will  follow in future newsletters and at future members' meetings.

We would like to encourage you to please let other dog guide handlers  know about our Group and encourage them to join. At the moment our 
membership stands at 69, so it would be great to increase this even further  before the end of the year.

Finally, we remind you that DGHA has new contact details, and a new website address.
Our email address is: dghaozdogs@fastmail.com.au.
Our website address is: www.ozdogs.bravehost.com.
 

Regards,
 

Nadia Mattiazzo.
Acting President.
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